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We here at Camp Kawartha were very saddened to hear about the passing of Max Comstock. 

We have fond memories of his big smile, his warm handshake and his interest in the children 

and the goings on at Camp. He was, of course, a staunch supporter of our work here. He truly 

believed in the value of a camp experience for children of all backgrounds. And in a substantial 

way, he helped to make this happen, both through his interest in our camp and in his financial 

support.  

In trying to honour Max Comstock and his kindness to our camp, we will provide a legacy that 

would represent his love for children and the outdoors. That is why each summer (including this 

one) a child will be fully sponsored in Max’s name for a session at camp.  

There is saying which states: “for every drop of goodness, goodness flows.” I think this nicely 

reflects Max’s support of our camp. The funding Max provided us each year, helped many 

children from financially challenged backgrounds experience the joys of summer camp. They 

felt warmth, caring and a sense of fellowship. I know these campers will carry these feelings 

with them throughout their lives. For every drop of goodness, goodness flows and it will 

continue to do so, thanks to Max Comstock. 

 

Obituary:  

https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/theglobeandmail/obituary.aspx?n=william-maxwell-

comstock&pid=189820108 

https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/theglobeandmail/obituary.aspx?n=william-maxwell-comstock&pid=189820108
https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/theglobeandmail/obituary.aspx?n=william-maxwell-comstock&pid=189820108

